

February 16, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler

Box 94

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter of 28 January 1955. As indicated by your report of our programing, you definately were receiving our station. We operate on 920 Kc with 1000 watts day time power and 500 watts night. We just began our night-time operation in December 1954, and we are pleased to hear that our station is getting out so well.

Sincerely,

KELP The McLendon Station

Dave Mott

Chief Engineer

DM:pnb